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November 7, 2017

Averill Landscaping

6955 Kilchis River Rd

Tillamook, OR 97141

Dear Averill Landscaping;

We would like to thank you for helping us make the connection with NW Hardwoods for their donation
of bark chips for our playground. Without your connection, this wouldn’t have been possible for our

students.

Due to your connections, our students now have a safer playground to run and play on. Thank you for
your support of our school!

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent W

Principal
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